
 

 

++ Important Dates 

Inspiring a Generation 

On	the	7th	May,	Phoenix	Taekwondo	took	
a	small	demonstration	team	to	the	Long	
Wittenham	 May	 Fair.	 Seeing	 how	 close	
this	 event	 was	 to	 the	 large	 Spring	
Grading	 Examination,	 everyone	 did	
really	well	to	get	up	to	speed	in	time	for	
the	demonstration	event.	We	saw	some	
basic	techniques	set	to	music,	great	mitt	
kicking	 from	 the	
Little	 Dragons	 and	
some	 spectacular	
Family	 Self-
Defence!	 A	 special	
well	done	 to	Harry,	
Tom	 and	 Harry	 for	
their	 first	 time	 out	
doing	 destruction	
techniques!	 The	
timing	 for	 the	 demonstration	 was	
perfect	as	literally	as	the	final	board	broke	and	the	final	kick	set	
down	on	the	ground,	the	heavens	opened	with	rain!	

P H O E N I X  N E W S L E T T E R :   M A Y  2 0 1 6  

Cub Scouts TKD 
Taster Session with 
Phoenix Taekwondo 

Phoenix	 Taekwondo	 were	 again	
invited	by	the	12th	Didcot	Scout	group	
to	 introduce	Taekwondo	 to	 cubs	as	 a	
taster	session.	The	session	involved	an	
explanation	of	Taekwondo,	where	the	
martial	 art	 comes	 from	 and	
Taekwondo	 as	 an	 Olympic	 sport,	
followed	by	a	 taster	 session	 involving	
blocking,	 punching,	 kicking	 and	 mitt	
kicking.	Pictured	below,	Phoenix	TKD’s	
Daniel,	leading	the	Taster	Class!!	

Wednesday 1st June: Half Term Classes as normal 

Friday 3rd June: Half Term Classes as normal 
 
Sunday 5th June: Half Term Classes as normal 
 

Phoenix Taekwondo stars at May Fair 
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Welcoming	some	of	our	newest	Blue-
Stripe	 Belt	 students	 to	 the	 Friday	
night	Advanced	Junior	Class!	
	

New additions to 
Advanced Junior class 

Phoenix Taekwondo at Beavers 

Phoenix Taekwondo:       www.phoenixtaekwondo.net          phoenix.taekwon@gmail.com        www.facebook.com/PhoenixTKD 

Congratulations	 to	 Little	 Dragon	
Yellow-Stripe	 grade	 George	 on	
graduating	 from	 the	 Little	 Dragons	
class	 to	 the	 Junior	 class!	 George	
received	 his	 exclusive	 Dragons	
graduation	 badge	 to	 add	 to	 his	 new	
Taekwondo	dobok!	

Well	done	to	Ollie,	Lewis,	
Amy,	Jacob	for	taking	Tae-
Yong	home	this	month!!		
Who	will	it	be	next	month?	

Little Dragon 
Graduation! 

Hot	 on	 the	 heels	 of	 our	 Cubs	 Taekwondo	 Taster	 session,	 Phoenix	
Taekwondo	was	 invited	 back	 to	 12th	Didcot	 Scouts	 to	 provide	 a	 taster	
session	for	the	younger	Beavers!	A	big	thank	you	to	our	Little	Dragons	
Beavers	 team	 Ben,	 James,	 Elliot	 and	 Nathan,	 plus	 great	 help	 from	
Lennon	on	the	day!	

Some	 of	 our	 younger	 Taekwondo	
students	 decided	 to	 swap	 their	
doboks	 for	 mud	 for	 a	 day	 as	 they	
took	 part	 in	 the	 Mini-Mudder	 race!	
Turning	up	in	a	little	army	of	Phoenix	
Taekwondo	 Hoodies,	 before	
thankfully	 swapping	 these	 out	 for	
older	more	expendable	clothing!	

Phoenix Taekwondo 
Students take the 
Mudder Challenge 

And finally… 
Many	thanks	to	Chris	B	
for	taking	Tae-Yong	
around	the	world	and	
providing	a	Dragons	eye	
view	from	the	cockpit!		

++ This Months Little 
Dragons Tae-Yong 
Winners! 


